Tecumseh Middle School is excited to introduce a new volunteer program
to aid our students and staff.

Our goal is to bring additional positive role models into our school. This
volunteer opportunity is for all dads, moms, legal guardians, grandparents,
aunts, uncles, and community members.

Volunteers will assist during the students’ lunchtime, 11:00am - 1:00pm.
Volunteers are welcome to stay for all or part of the lunch period. They will
assist the lunchroom staff in maintaining order, opening food and drink
packages, helping students get through the lunch line, assisting students
as they clean up their messes, etc. Other volunteer opportunities include
helping in our library during the book fair, greeting students in the hallways
when they arrive in the morning, helping teachers in their classrooms when
requested, or tutoring students during study hall. If you have other
volunteer ideas, we are happy to hear about them.

We ask volunteers to wear a Tecumseh shirt, if possible, and they will be
given a visitors badge so they are easily identified. Volunteers will need to
have a background check at the Tecumseh Local Schools board office prior
to volunteering. Personnel are available to complete background checks
between 7:30 - 3:30 Monday-Friday. You do need your driver’s license to
have your background check completed. Prior to volunteering, you will
meet with the building principal who will discuss protocols and expectations
for volunteers.

Tecumseh Middle School is excited to partner with our parents, guardians,
families, and community members to bring this new opportunity to our

school.

Go Arrows!



